
ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

TUESDAY, APRIL 10, 2018 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM by 1st Vice-President Joe Pullaro. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ralph Corallo. 

INVOCATION 

 There was no invocation because Reverend Andy Kazban was on vacation. 

SPEAKER PROGRAM 

 Joe Pullaro introduced Dr. Dubious and his jazz band.  They played music from the 20’s and 30’s.  

The program lasted for about 1 hour and was well received. 

GOLF TOURNAMENT – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 Al Coldon and a representative from Northern Trust discussed the upcoming FedEx Cup playoffs 

which will be held in the end of August at the Ridgewood Country Club in Paramus.  Volunteers are 

needed.  If interested, visit httpsill events. 2it.com/volunteer/northern trust/ 2018 to register.  Flyers 

were available for those interested. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Joe Pullaro informed the club that all was well with the budget. 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

 Walt Widmer introduced Bruce Lauber to the membership.  He made a few comments. Walt 

informed the members that at the present we had 360 paid members. 

CARE AND CONCERN 

 Joe Pullaro advised the membership that Roger Bassett passed away.  He was a member since 

1996. 

CLUB ACTIVITIES 

 Trips and Tours – Lou Guarneri advised all that he had to cancel some trips due to poor 

enrollment.  Members must get checks in ASAP so arrangements can be made.  Also, help is needed in 

this club.  Please call Lou Guarneri if interested. 

 Science Club – Jack Yurasek advised all that the next meeting will be next Tuesday, April 17. 

(upstairs)  Al Coldon will be the guest speaker.  Any questions, please call Jack. 



 Bowling Club – George Lewis told everyone that the Bowling Club would be going very soon.  If 

you have questions, please call George. 

 The History Club will be meeting on Monday, April 23.  George Lewis will be the guest speaker. 

WYCKOFF DAY 

 The Board decided to purchase a booth for this event.  Volunteers are needed.  Call George 

Lewis if interested. The event is scheduled for Saturday, June 2nd. 

MISCELLANEOUS  

 Joe Pullaro alerted all that a sign-in sheet was being circulated.  Members just needed to check 

off by their names. 

 Joe also mentioned that AU Business Cards were available and to please take as many as you 

want.  Also, Joe suggested that members write their careers on their name tags.  This will help members 

to become better acquainted with one another. 

  A thank you to the Computer and Garden Clubs for their exhibits.  

 

Attendance was recorded at 65 which included 8 spouses. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Howard Vogel, Secretary 


